
Weekly Family Update
Week of October 21 - 25, 2024

Hello KOTR Families!

Welcome to our school weekly newsletter! We are pleased to share some exciting updates and
important information with you.

From the Classroom

Congratulations to all of our intermediate runners who participated in the Intermediate Cross
Country Meet on Wednesday, October 16th. Everyone should be extremely proud of their
efforts! We have 7 students who qualified for the board finals next week: Jayden M., Will G.,
Jaime G., Lucas U-V., Emily B., Wesley C., and Josh L. Thank you to Mme Dubord for her
coaching support!

Congratulations to all of our grade 3-6 runners who did a fantastic job at representing our school
Thursday, October 17th at the Junior Cross Country Meet. We had several top 10 finishers and
it was so wonderful to see the smiles on their faces as they crossed the finish line. A huge shout
out to Mr. Blois for convening the event, and to Mme Kosloski, Mme Graham, and Ms. Kinny for
being a part of the convening and coaching team, and to our grade 8 helpers! Way to go
Coyotes!!!

We also wish to express our gratitude to the School Council for their financial support that went
to cover the cost of the bus to the Junior Meet.

Bullying Prevention and Intervention Plan Working Group, 2024-2025

An Expression of Interest form was sent to all KOTR families who would be interested in joining
our school working group to develop our 2024-2025 Bullying Prevention and Intervention Plan.

If you would like to join, please see the form here: Bullying Prevention and Intervention Plan:
Expression of Interest

ICYMI (In case you missed it):

Please visit our school website for past Family Updates with information on:

● Remembrance Day Slideshow
● Arts Canterbury Open House

● October Building the Bridge Home Learning Resources

● Kars on the Rideau Second Annual Holiday Maker Market

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSca7fRN3mV421tMih0ahlKGTcC1f18pJAJPmmiDwpwN-7iukQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSca7fRN3mV421tMih0ahlKGTcC1f18pJAJPmmiDwpwN-7iukQ/viewform
https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/our_school/weekly_family_updates


Please see the KOTR Family Calendar for Upcoming Events!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara
Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Rideau PS

https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/home
https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/

